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RECENTLY COMPLETED: 
  

• Paved Avenue L from 16th to 20th Street. 

• Avenue L from 11th to 16th Street was unable to be paved this week due to 
chance of rain forecasted for Friday and will not be able to be paved next week 
due to lack of a sufficient supply of concrete. 

 

COMING UP THIS WEEK: 
 

16th to 20th Street 

• Grade driveways and intersections. 
 
11th to 16th Street 

• Prepare for paving the week of August 14th. 
 

10th to 20th Street 

• Hulstein Excavating will move trash/recycling cans from in front of 
houses to the side streets and bring back to each house by the end of 
the next day. 

 
 

COMING SOON: 
  

 

• Side road tie ins will be completed shortly after mainline paving is 
complete with driveways and sidewalks to follow once the concrete is 
hard enough to allow traffic. 

 

• Homeowners that would like additional concrete driveway/sidewalk 
replacement can email Hulstein Excavating, see Jay Hartley’s 
information listed to the left. 


